
 

Australian Alpaca Association Ltd – 2022 National Alpaca Show 

Update #2 – 14th May 2022 

Some Important Details 

Yes, there has been a lot happening behind the scenes to ensure that we can organize a wonderful 

National Alpaca Show for 2022. 

As you know, it is to be hosted by the Royal Agricultural and Horticultural Society (RA&HS) of South 

Australia this year and will be held during the Royal Adelaide Show.  With the opportunity to tell the 

“story of alpaca” to many thousands of people every day, our focus has been to ensure that we:  

1. Convene a great halter and fleece competition, showcasing the best of the best of our 

wonderful alpaca 

2. Optimize the chance to tell the story of alpaca to both the public and the large contingent of 

agribusiness who also attend the Royal Adelaide Show 

To help your planning, here are a few details: 

Important Dates: 

• Entries will open on Friday 10th June 2022 

• Entries will close on Friday 8th July 2022 

• Fleeces entries to be delivered by Friday 22nd July 2022 

• Art, craft, and Photography entries to be delivered by Friday 22nd July 2022 

• Halter entries will “bump-in” on Friday 2nd September 2022 between 8:00am and 7:30pm 

• Halter judging will take place from Saturday 3rd to Monday 5th September 2002 

• Halter entries will “bump-out” after the conclusion of judging on Monday 5th September 

2022, or early on Tuesday 6th September 2022 (or later in the day on Tuesday 6th September, 

by arrangement) 

• Youth events to be conducted on Tuesday 6th September 2022 

Important Prices (inclusive of GST): 

• Halter entries will be $55 

• Fleece entries will be $27.50 

• Art, craft and photography entries will be $11 

• Pens will be $27.50 

• Power to pens will be $66 

Important People – Our Judges: 



• Fleece Judge – Adrienne Clarke 

• Halter Judges – Angela Preuss and Shane Carey 

• Youth Events Judge – Adrienne Clarke 

One of the ways we are able to tell the story of alpaca more widely, is with our Art, Craft and 

Photography competition.  Instead of displaying these wonderful entries with the National Alpaca 

Competition, they will be displayed in the Stirling Angas Hall for the duration of the Royal Adelaide 

Show.  This will give our clever and talented artisans a wider public audience, to whom they can 

share the wonder of their skill and their love of alpaca. 


